
SUB-DEPARTMENT OF FRENCH STAKE HOLDERS FORUM MEETING  

 

Date and time:  

Mon, 2014-06-09 09:30  

 

Location / Venue:  

UNES HEADQUARTERS EXECUTIVE BOARDROOM 

On 9
th

 June 2014 the Sub department of French held a stake holder’s forum meeting at UNES 

headquarters with the aim of reviewing the syllabus.  This came as a result of expanded mandate 

of the French department over time, in response to the felt needs. The review covered Certificate 

as well as Bachelor of Arts programme. 

 

The Principal CHSS Prof. Enos Njeru, Associate Dean Faculty of Arts Prof. P. Wasamba, 

Chair SDF Dr. B. Mwenesi, staff SDF and stakeholders at the UNES Headquarters during 

the stakeholders forum. 
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http://french.uonbi.ac.ke/sites/default/files/chss/arts/linguistics/french/Stakeholder.doc
http://french.uonbi.ac.ke/sites/default/files/chss/arts/linguistics/french/Stakeholder%20docx.docx
http://french.uonbi.ac.ke/sites/default/files/chss/arts/linguistics/french/Stakeholder.pdf

